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Bloor Yonge Capacity Improvement – Third Party 
Construction Co-ordination 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on November 22, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  

1. Authorize the execution of the Design and Construction Management Agreement and 
any other agreements required, including but not limited to the property agreements, to 
enable a new chiller plant to be located at 2 Bloor Street East.  

 
2. Adopt the recommendation set out in Attachment 1 – Confidential Information and 

authorize that the information contained in the Confidential Attachment remain 
confidential until such time as a final agreement is executed.  

 


